AUTISM SUPPORT GROUP MEETING

The first meeting of the Autism Support Group, this year, will be held on Wednesday, 13th March at 7 p.m. at Grange Baptist Church, on the corner of Jetty Street/Beach Street.  The group provides parents/carers with support and the opportunity to share information that will assist families with children on the Autism Spectrum.  Please come along and join us.  RSVP by e-mail to Debbie.Moore340@schools.sa.edu.au

At this meeting, we will be showing the Temple Grandin movie, which tells the story of Temple Grandin, a woman who reaches remarkable achievements and refuses to let autism restrict her true potential. 

If you wish to receive further information on the Autism Support Group, or would like to be added to our e-mailing list, please contact me.

Debbie Moore
Parent & Community Liaison Officer
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